Good morning,
The Carers' Centre will be running a free workshop for schools in the Bath and North East Somerset area with the aim of helping teachers and educational professionals identify every young carer at their school, ensuring they get the help and support they need. 
A young carer is a person under 18 who provides or intends to provide care for another person who is ill, disabled, has a mental health condition, or an addiction. Being a young carer not only takes a toll on the physical and mental health of a young person, but it can also have an impact on their attendance and educational outcomes. As a result, Ofsted now categorises young carers as part of the vulnerable groups within a school. 
Having seen first-hand the impact a caring role can have on a young person, could you spare two hours to make a difference for all the current – and future – young carers at your school? 
There is the option of an in-person workshop at The Carers’ Centre or an online session. The course will provide the teacher or educational professional with the knowledge and resources to identify and support young carers with their education. They will also learn how to make a referral to The Carers’ Centre, allowing the student to receive additional support, free activities, and wellbeing sessions. 
You can find out more and register for the workshop here. 
Thank you.
